Dear Members, As I pen down my last communication as the President of the Chamber of Tax Consultants for the year 2019-20, I am reminded of the famous adage "time and tide wait for no one". It seems only recently, that I assumed the office as the President of this prestigious Institution, charting my agenda for the year and here I am to pen my last communication. It was indeed a great honor and privilege for me to head this great Institution and it was my endeavor to serve the Chamber and its members wholeheartedly. I will be demitting the Office on 4th July 2020 on conclusion of the 93rd AGM with a great sense of satisfaction. Thanks to the hard work with lot of enthusiasm put in by all the Chairpersons and their committees, the Chamber could maintain the pace of its activity throughout the year with technically well designed workshops, study courses and lecture meetings with eminent professionals as the faculty. The Study Circles are the bac.......

1/1